
R I C H A R D  E L L I S O N
1 Park West Blvd Akron, Ohio 44320 

Email: ellisor@ccf.org 

Education 

Undergraduate 
09/1976 - 05/1980 
Kent State University, Kent, Ohio 
BS, Chemistry, Summa Cum Laude 

Medical School 
08/1980 - 05/1984 
Case Western Reserve University, Cleveland, Ohio 
MD 

Certification 

American Board of Ophthalmology, 11/1989 

Professional Experience 

Physician, 07/1988 - 07/2015 
Summit Ophthalmology, Inc, Akron, Ohio 

Clinical Assistant Professor, 06/1990 - present 
Northeast Ohio Medical University, Rootstown, Ohio 

Medical Director, 07/2006 - 07/2015 
Park West Surgical Center, Akron, Ohio 

Staff Physician, 07/2015 - present 
Cole Eye Institute, Cleveland Clinic Foundation, Cleveland, Ohio 

Clinical Assistant Professor of Surgery, 12/2017 - present 
Cleveland Clinic Lerner College of Medicine, Clevelnad, Ohio 

Teaching Experience 

Other Teaching Activities 
Ophthalmology Residents, Clinic and operating room attending, Summa Health System, 07/1988 – present 



Professional Membership 

American Medical Assocaition, 07/1988 - present 

American Academy of Ophthalmology, 07/1988 - present 

Ohio State Medical Association, 07/1988 - present 

Ohio Ophthalmological Society, 07/1988 - present 

Summit County Medical Association, 07/1988 - present 

Committee Service 

Cleveland Clinic 
Member, ASC Board of Managers, Cleveland Clinic Foundation, 2015 - present 

Personal Statement:

I have been a member of the OSMA Delegation to the AMA first in my capacity as OSMA president and then as both an 
Alternate and Delegate. Currently, I am serving as Chair of the Delegation and have the privilege of working with our 
dedicated delegation members as we represent physicians of Ohio. As a delegation we give voice to the policies that our House 
of Delegates adopts and develop strong working relationships across the AMA to further the aims of these policies. For the 
future I am focused on increasing the value that the delegation brings to the OSMA by not only representing OSMA policy but 
also by bringing to our House novel ideas from the AMA that may benefit the OSMA and serve our practices and our patients 
well. I respectfully ask for your vote so that I can continue with the work of the delegation.
 
Richard R. Ellison, MD


